
From: Jen Darman <jddarman@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Mar 30, 2023 at 10:42 PM
Subject: Security Concerns
To: <csharkey@hbschools.org>

Good Evening,

I have emailed Dr.Hobaugh as well, but in my understanding, if we want something put on the
agenda, we are to email the board directly.

In the height of the tragic news, I have many security concerns.
We cannot wait for congress to pass or ban any gun laws. We need to take action now to
protect our babies, and our staff and teachers. Please.
The shooter is said to believe having wanted to target a 2nd location but stopped because that
2nd location was too secure. We need to be more secure and have protection at our schools.
Can we please put these security concerns on the agenda for the next board meeting 4/17?
Thank you very much for your time and consideration in this very serious matter.

Very Sincerely and very concerned ,
Jen Darman


